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6. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 An email letter has been received from Cora Bailey, Chair of the Molten Media Trust following her 

deputation to the Board.  She points out that Molten Media Trust consider that the issue of what is 
happening to electronic waste in Christchurch needs investigation, especially following on from central 
government concerns with the e-days which have had Council support in the past. 

 


